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About 40 Holyoke Elementary students took advantage of the free 
dental services offered by Northeast Colorado Health Department 
and Centennial Area Health Education Center Tuesday, Feb. 28. 
Students received a visual screening as well as a fluoride treatment. 
Future clinics will be held to provide the sealants. Children also received 
education on how to care for their teeth. Parents had to first submit 
permission forms for their children to receive the treatments.

 Students are pictured Tuesday afternoon, Joey Telck above and 
Alexander Caraveo and Lauren Herman below.  
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